Northeast Frontier Railway
Maligaon, Guwahati

Cancellation Notice

It is notified for information of all concerned that the recruitment to
the post of Hockey (Employment Notice No. 01/2017, Sl. No. v)
published in the leading Newspaper and in our official website on
28.10.2017 and in Employment News on 11.11.2017 has been

cancelled due to Administrative reasons.




